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To Whom it may concern. 
 
We wish to object to Policy W4 for the proposed development of the land at Brooklands Farm 
Whitstable. 
 
The reasons for our objection to this specific development are well known and publicised, so there 
is little point in going through them again. 
 
No one wants to be accused of NIMBY-ism and some level of development is to be expected, but 
this development, along with the proposals for Bodkin farm, Tyler Hill/Blean/Rough Common, 
Church Street Playing field -  (ostensibly for a SEND School, but it won't stop there) and others, on 
the back of existing developments at Grasmere, Whitstable Heights, etc, will result in the area 
around Whitstable turning from a pleasant semi-rural area into one massive housing estate akin to 
Ashford. 
 
This massive amount of developer-led building is in the interest of nobody other than the 
developers, and some thought should be given to the existing residents of the area. 
 
We hope our comments will add to other positive objections. 
 
Ian & Peta Rogerson. 
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